

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

23rd January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,



Parent E-Safety Talk Friday 1st February at 2.15pm

We will be holding an E-Safety Workshop for parents on Friday 1st February at 2.15pm, to offer support and guidance, with a particular focus on helping children to be, 'Share Aware' when using the internet.

The internet has changed all of our lives, particularly our children's. For parents and carers this opens up a whole new world of things to be aware of. You might be struggling to keep up with the things your child is doing online, you might wonder what your child is doing online, whether what they are doing is safe, how you can talk about what they're doing online and the risks that they might face.

Mrs Alison Hardy (from Wirral DARA) and school staff will talk through the hurdles of the online world and give you up to date information and strategies to keep your child safer. We will provide you with some free resources and useful links for further support.

We do hope that you will be able to attend the talk and ask that you complete the reply slip below indicating whether or not you will be attending.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher

Parent E-Safety Talk Friday 1st February 2.15pm

I/We* will/will not* be attending the Parent E-Safety Talk on Friday 1st February 2019 (* delete as appropriate)

Child's Name Class
Signed Dated







